
Hello AP Language & Composition Students! 

Welcome to what will be an exciting and challenging chapter of discovering the power of language. We 

are excited to embark on this journey with you this fall and learn together. As part of the AP Language 

and Composition experience, you will want to take some time this summer to read the following 

selection in order to prepare for the first day of class in August. Plan on bringing the book with you on 

August 12th, read and marked as indicated. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Lewis 

(lewismaura@pcsb.org) or Mrs. Thompson-Vo (thompsonvos@pcsb.org).  
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